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Comments: Some things I did not see mentioned in the changes is anything about the management of the

campgrounds in the region. The management could be completed by a local organization with proceeds going

directly to the area.  this would provide an increase in available funds directly to our area instead of lost in the

national fund.  

I would also suggest when a new trail is developed, reputable guide services should be allowed to permit those

to assist with folks not causing more damage to an already sensitive area or moving trail systems. For example.

Copperas falls and Star Gap arch have very defined user created trails.  If guide services were able to take

limited trips to these destinations, less folks would get lost trying to find them, and the same trail would be used.

Again this would lessen the overall damage to the area as well as put more eyes on the trails more often.

Additional usage fees could be charge for these special places and those funds could be directed at future trail

development.

 


